
Fox Glen Snowmobile Club 
P.O. Box 4654 

Augusta, ME  04330 

Daylene Couture, President 
Norman Bossie, Vice President 

Michael Barden, Treasurer
Nancy Bossie, Secretary

 

 
PO Box 4654 

(Located at 17 Buck and Doe Trail) 
Augusta, ME 04330 

Established 1968 January 18, 2010                                           Issue # 7

         
Help save a tree or two!   

Anyone interested in going green and would like to receive this newsletter by e-mail  
please respond to:  Nancb@roadrunner.com

  
Meeting was called to order at 6:40 and Daylene thanked 15 people for attending the meeting. 

 
Financial Report: 
 
 

No Treasurer report this meeting. 
 
 
Rentals: 
 

• Contact person for renting the club:  
Brenda Garand at 621-8449.  

• Rented:  
February 27th Peter Michaud 

 
 

Trail Report:   
 
  

 
      Mark Lapointe, Joe Panek, Norman Bossie, Ken 
Knight, Peter and Adam Michaud and David Panek 
worked on putting the bridge in at Three Corner 
Pond.  Mark, Joe, Norman and Ken worked on 
grooming trails this past weekend.  All trails have 
been groomed and are ready to ride!  We are trying 
to keep a trial report on our website at www.Fox-
Glen.com please check the site for periodic updates.  
Shawn and David have started plotting on GPS, the 
trails we maintain.  This work will be ongoing and 
will be posted on our website at 
http://fox-glen.com/map_index.html  
 
.  

New Business: 
 
 

Public suppers are back!  Our next supper will be 
on February 13th when we will be serving 
Shephards pie, green beans, yeast rolls and various 
desserts from 5:00 to 6:30.  Take a night off from 
cooking and come join us! 
 
Elections for new officers: are held the first 
Meeting in March.  Consider offering some of 
your time to hold an office with the club. 
 
LED Underglow Donation: Value is $125.00 
http://ledaccentlights.net has donated a set of LED 
Underglow  snowmobile running lights to the club.  
We have decided to have a raffle and Brenda has 
volunteered to set up the fund raiser.  
 
New Member(s): We would like to take this 
opportunity to welcome new member Brian Ferland.  
Glad you could join us Brian! 
 
The Trail Map Update is nearly complete with 
almost all trails run. We have marked a good number 
of business, parking, and trailer locations accessible 
by trail.  You can see the maps online to zoom in, 
print, review, etc. at 
http://fox-glen.com/map_index.html 
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Safety Officer:  
 

  Not all communities mark trails and 
hazards the same way.  You, as a rider need to be 
careful and take extra care when riding in a new or 
unfamiliar area.  If going somewhere new try 
checking trial report before you leave.  Always 
ride with a buddy and if you can someone who 
knows the area where you will be riding.   
 

 
Website: 
Web Address: http://fox-glen.com 

 
• Minutes Posted 
• Interactive Trail Map Updated 
• Top rankings in Google, Yahoo, and Bing. 
• Please e-mail corrections to Shawn Box, 

a link to his address is on the website.  
 

  Agenda for the next meeting: 
 
Discussions and decisions regarding: 

- Set dates to have dinner and a meeting at some 
of  our business members 

- Set date for club ride-in 
- Selection/ Nomination of officers for elections 

in March. 
 
50-50 was won by Nancy Bossie 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 
 

 
Old Business: 
 

 
The public supper on January 16th was enjoyed by 
many.  Thanks to all who came and supported the 
club.      
Brenda is still collecting bottles for the club. 
 
We are still trying to sell the drag.  Norman Bossie 
will be getting  together a couple of pictures and size 
dimensions to give send to Shawn Box to post on the 
web. 
 
The furnace room has been purged, cleaned and 
sorted. Norman has volunteered to come back and 
take the trash to the dump.  

 
Fund raisers: 
 

 
LED Underglow Donation: Value is $125.00 
http://ledaccentlights.net has donated a set of LED 
Underglow  snowmobile running lights to the club.  
We have decided to have a raffle and Brenda has 
volunteered to set up the fund raiser.  
 

 
 

Brenda is still collecting bottles for the club.   
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Next Meeting is on February 1, 2010 
Pot luck – Bring your favorite dish to share!  Dinner will start at 
6:00 and the meeting will start at 6:30.   
 
Hope to see you all there! 
 

SUPPORT OUR  BUSINESS MEMBERS 
 

1-7-10 Entertainment Center 
Augusta, ME 
621-1710 

Calumet Club 
Augusta, ME 

623-8211 
 

 

D & H Motors 
(Lincoln-Mercury) 

Gardiner, ME 
582-3860 / 1-800-660-8080 

 
Farrin Powersports 

Augusta, ME 
622-6006 

 

Gary Norris Flooring 
Augusta, ME 

622-1351 
 

Millsy’s Cleaning Services, Inc. 
Augusta, ME 

622-2700 

Peter Michaud’s Heating 
Vassalboro, ME 

445-3922 
 

Three Mile Pond Association 
Augusta, ME 04330 

 

Windsor Diner          
Windsor, ME 

549-4100 
 

   
************************************************************************* 

Honorary Business Memberships 
 

Augusta Tool Rental 
Augusta, ME  04330 

623-5200 

 Carrier Signs 
Commercial Signage 

Chelsea, ME 
582-2292 

 


